Dear friends, 
Welcome to the July issue of the Neighborhood Advisor!  Summertime always brings with it fun backyard barbeques and get togethers with friends and family. We’ve all learned over the past eighteen months just how important those get togethers really are – the more the merrier, am I right?!?  We’re so happy things seem to be getting safer again in that regard.
But more company means more traffic on your floors.  And if you have a pool in the back yard, that means possibly tracking in pool water and chemicals onto your flooring.  Whatever your set-up is like, we want to help you make sure your flooring is summer get-together ready!  That’s why we stock a wide selection of quality products, and why every one of our employees makes it their mission to help you choose the product that will best suit your needs and budget. It also means you can rest easy any time you refer your friends, family, or coworkers to us, because you know they’ll be taken care of. If you have any questions about the flooring options that are best for your home – or just want to stop on in to say hi or see what’s new – we’d love to see you. 

Thank you once again for taking the time to read the Neighborhood Advisor. We hope you enjoy it, and we look forward to hearing from you!

Your friend,

